
 

 
 

 
 

PowerSchool Data Breach 

Monday February 10th 2025 

PowerSchool is offering two years of complimentary identity protection services, provided by 
Experian, to students and educators whose information was involved. For involved students and 
educators who have reached the age of majority, in addition to Experian’s identity protection 
services, PowerSchool is also offering two years of complimentary credit monitoring services 
provided by TransUnion. 

Details on how to access these services can be found here. 

PowerSchool’s announcement suggests that Social Insurance Numbers were affected for some 
school boards. HNMCS does not store Social Insurance Numbers in the Student Information 
System and, as such, no Social Insurance Numbers were affected by this cyber incident. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notice, please call PowerSchool on 
833-918-7884, Monday through Friday, 8:00am through 8:00pm Central Time (excluding major 
US holidays). Please be prepared to provide engagement number B138905. 

We will keep you informed of any additional relevant updates that occur involving this incident. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew MacLeod 

Director of Technology 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ybO17aXYCQSEoW9ftgoEXA~~/AAAAARA~/PQ2LRVy_z24KWyKcykq3SBH7jcQZkEkZbbIkcvDsqX3WAqX-5W6-gXMi75je1HLwE7VxiHbsBWUA6oMQ7IOaayyVavdzaEoyyE1VqeMKrtK7rsMgoSEhvpFbKx6GoKiHzMg7o4p4kik0ylmwMq_oc5sTEZF4xj99sKKUotINMgKO9sQOykPU3xrboeFjvTYNNvGAWnxr74nzpKiN0BGP547G8kc8iBlcFOSs9bmjeOm6Vl2Dvh0EZGqp_6rXP9jkEEbsuLXurz_YdB2it_EjHCy0_ufjrLSKkw1Bt2g25eHFgLZvB4BwGTf8JRS86w0Pqd_rIbL4nWkmujaKCIYB_NerpBhx2_OayJYVM1jG4i8TgKw4bvvbC_hemETKR0Ft

